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Department of Psychology
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June 3, 1974

Dr. Rolf Kuehni

Verona

P, O, Box 385

Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Dr. Kuehni:

Thank you very much for your kind
invitation to participate in the Feb-
ruary 1976 ISCC Symposium on color
metrology. I realize the importance of
the issues you raise but regretfully it
will be impossible for me to participate.

Sincerely yours,
C¥<wﬂkaféz;40“/zu
Leo M, Hurvich

Professor of Psychology
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